
                                                                             

 

 
Statement to be attributed to Life Insurance Association Singapore (LIA Singapore)  
 
We refer to the disclosure of information from the HIV Registry by an unauthorised person, and we 
note the concerns that affected individuals may have in relation to any potential impact on their life 
or health insurance policies. 
  
We would like to assure policyholders that life insurers will not seek out the leaked data for any 
purpose whatsoever. Should the information related to this incident be intentionally sent to life 
insurers, life insurers will not use the data and will inform the relevant authorities immediately. 
  
It is our goal to ensure that all our policyholders are treated fairly. Policyholders should be assured 
that life insurers will not unreasonably reject a claim or void a policy. 


